
 

 

26th January 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 Neil Armstrong Virtual School Visit 
 
As part of our exciting topic next half term about the moon landing, we have arranged for a 

Virtual School Visit from Neil Armstrong. The company we use bring famous faces of the past to 
life with professional actors. Facts and fun guaranteed! 
 

All Year 1 classes will receive a video call from Neil Armstrong, a truly inspirational man who 

made history when he walked on the moon. 

 

Neil will talk you through his life and the determination and resilience he had to show.  

Hear about: 

- His childhood in Ohio and early interest in flying 

- His experiences flying planes in the Korean War 

- The day (2 days before Christmas!) when he found out he would be flying to the 

moon 

- The terrifying moment before landing when they nearly ran out of fuel 

- And of course, that ‘one small step’ that remains on the moon today 

 

The session includes 15 minutes of live, interactive performance followed by 15 minutes of 

questions and answers. 
 
The virtual visit will be on Wednesday 9th February during school hours and the cost of the 

event has been covered by school. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Leanne Eldridge, Chelsey Daley, Sian Rice and Sophie Roberts (Year 1 Teachers) 
 
 


